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Minutes of Sudbury LEPC Meeting  
Thursday April 25, 2006 at Goodnow Library 

 
 
Sudbury LEPC Coordinator, Richard opened the meeting and welcomed members. Richard 
reviewed for existing and new members, the purpose and scope of the Local Emergency 
Planning Committee. The status of the Start-Up Application was discussed. He mentioned that 
this second meeting with 50% or greater category members was essential for meeting the start-up 
criteria.  
 
Richard introduced Bob Leupold, Sudbury’s Health Director who proceeded with his 
presentation on “Pandemic Flu Planning”. His presentation included a description of Avian Flu; 
methods of transmission among birds; possible transmission to humans via a mutated virus. 
Current State planning efforts; the Reserve Medical Corps, planning for use of Curtis School as a 
vaccine site, continuity of operations in state and local government, social distancing, etc. This 
was followed by a question and answer session. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting: Thursday, July 13, 2006 10:00am – 11:00 am: Goodnow Library 
 
 
Agenda: Start-Up Application Filing - Status; Committee By-Laws; Pandemic threat discussion 
Questions?: Contact Richard Simon: 978-443-6446; rlsimon@comcast.net 
 
 

Attendees: 
Larry O'Brien/Sudbury Selectman;  
Lynne Geitz/Sudbury Board of Health Elected Member  
Richard Glavin/Sudbury Police Department-Lt. 
Mike Carroll/Sudbury Assistant Fire Chief 
Bob Leupold/Sudbury/Health Director 
Bruce Trefry/Emerson Hospital - EMS Manager 
Rita Skog/LSRH Transportation Coordinator  
Mary Will/Sudbury Public Schools/Director of Business Finance/Transportation 
Stacey Hart/Sudbury Town Crier 
Nancy Brumback/Sudbury League of Women Voters 
Phyllis Feingold/League of Women Voters 
Anita Simon/League of Women Voters 
Kris Kiesel/Director Sudbury Council On Aging 
Thomas Caty/Raytheon;  
Mary Rafferty/Verizon 
William Place/Sudbury Sudbury Director of Public Works 
Wayne Walker/Sudbury Assistant Town Manager (attending for Maureen Valente LEPC Chairman); 
Dennis Brothers/Amateur Radio RACES; 
Gail Nozik/LSRHS School Nurse 
Diane Schuster/Sudbury Citizen;  
Richard Simon/Sudbury-LEPC Coordinator 


